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Oregonians already pay higher taxes than most states. Eventually as taxes increase 

from year to year, senior citizens, the disabled and other limited income Oregonians 

would loose their homes and properties, in my mind this will just add to the homeless 

situation that is already plaguing this state as it is…. 

  

I OPPOSE……. 


